
 

From the Principal  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 17 May, 2021.  

Continued  COVID-19 guidelines as from last week. 
 
This week our students in Years 3 & 5 participated in NAPLAN on line. It was our first 
experience using ipads and chromebooks for this assessment. Our students navigated 
through their choice of device very confidently. Their teachers worked very hard to ensure 
there were no glitches in the operating systems and students were not interrupted with 
this new online assessment. 
 
Our Season 1 of PSSA finished and due to the weather all PSSA schools finished playing 
only their round games. A decision not to have semi finals and finals was made due to the 
missed days of competition due to the wet weather. Congratulations Season 1 PSSA teams. 
Photos of your team will be forwarded soon to your family. 
 
District Cross Country is coming up this week and we wish our Oatley competitors success 
in their age races. Mrs Rozmeta and Mr Prenzel accompany our students to this event. 
 
WHAT’S NEW ON 4CTV 
 
Thank you to our students who have participated in our “Picture this” competition for 
4CTV. Your entries are piling up in the front office and I know Mrs Lee and her team are 
very excited to look at your ideas. It is going to be a real mystery as we navigate through 
our 9 learning dispositions to see who are our disposition heroes. Our students have 
photos of silhouettes of our 9 disposition candidates hanging on our admin wall. Let’s see 
how their guesses pan out.  
. 
Term 2 2021 

As events progress throughout this term please make sure you are on our school stream APP so 
you can experience these events that your child has been involved in.  

Stage 3 camp is next week and teachers are working with students to work towards ensuring the 
students have a great experience. 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 

 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=hbc6663%2C2930a8a%2C293cb58&s=NkaqjP_yGggdeo9whnTE7--AMAoiXWLCFfHCFHTLFxI

